
DATE:      November 15, 2024 
 
TO:       Joliet Plan Commission 
 
FROM:      Planning Staff 
 
SUBJECT: A-6-24:   Annexation of 15.16 Acres located at 500 Rowell Avenue, 

Classification to I-1 (Light Industrial) Zoning, and Approval of an 
Annexation Agreement. (500 Rowell Avenue) 

 
SPECIAL INFORMATION: The above petition has been withdrawn at this time. 


